Norwood Water Commission Remote Raw Water Taps
Informational questionnaire and survey

This survey is to gauge interest in an opportunity to add "Remote Raw Water Taps" to the current proposed Raw Water Project proposed for 2017/2018 in the Town of Norwood. Included in this packet is a FAQ sheet from earlier this year, additional information and maps can be found at nowoodlawngardengroup.wordpress.com

Who can benefit: Any one who needs lawn and garden water and currently is hampered by poor well water, or who wants cheaper "untreated" water from the Gurley Reservoir via a "water shack" in Town. This water will cost approximately half of what is now being charged for treated water.  There may also be people who have water shares from the Lone Cone Ditch or other conveyances, that may be cut off early, who may want to supplement those shares with this opportunity for increased water security.

Important things to know: This idea is a work in progress so the details are not yet final. In essence residents on Deer & Wrights Mesas would be able to purchase a non-transferable "tap" for $2,500. The water would be available for them to haul from a "water shack" in Town. 7,000 to 12,000 gallons per month is the proposed maximum and there would be a usage and an annual user fee required.  Violations such as watering of properties other than the address for which the tap was purchased would void the tap with no refund of monies paid.

Currently the number of taps available is to be capped at 40 taps and they are now being offered to 360 residences on the Mesas on a first come first serve basis. This is to maintain a two-thirds ratio of In-Town Taps to Remote Taps. For residences within the proposed Phases 1b, 2 or 3 of the Town’s Raw Water System, their Remote Taps will simply transfer to their properties when the waterlines are extended to their homes.  In this way everyone can participate from the beginning of the implementation process. Again, please reference maps via the website or swing by Town Hall.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Financing options are now being researched and it is hoped that there will be a 5 year payment plan available at extremely low interest rates with as little as $500 down. To learn more try to attend the next outreach event, hosted by the volunteer Norwood Lawn and Garden Group during the first week of August. A walking garden tour will be held in Town with music and refreshments at the end..

In order to be successful we need your input and support now. Therefore, if you think you would be interested in a Remote Raw Water Tap please email us at
norwodlawngarden@gmail.com or return this form to Town Hall; Po Box 528, 81423.  Forms received by July 12th will be in time for the next important NWC meeting.

THANK YOU VERY MUCH for your time in giving us this valuable input.

_______. YES; I am interested
_______. No Thanks

Name & Address: ____________________________________________________________________
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